
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

City of Odessa 
Code of Ordinances Amendment 

“Planned Unit Development” 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Planning Commission of the 
City of Odessa on Thursday, August 21, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. at the Dyer Park Community 
Bldg., located at 601 W Main Street, Odessa, Mo for the purpose of hearing interested 
parties and citizens on the requests by the City of Odessa to amend Chapter 50 of the City 
of Odessa Code of Ordinances to allow for Planned Unit Development Zoning District.  

CITY OF ODESSA 
Planning Commission 

The Board of Alderman of the City of Odessa will also hold a public hearing on the above 
noted Chapter 50 of the City of Odessa Code of Ordinances, on Monday, August 25, 2025 
at 6:00 p.m. at Dyer Park Community Bldg., located at 601 W Main Street, Odessa Mo to 
consider the ordinance and the recommendation of the Planning Commission.  
 
CITY OF ODESSA 
Board of Aldermen 

PUBLISH: Thursday, July 24, 2025 
EMAIL TO THE ODESSAN: odessannews@gmail.com 
07/22/2025 
Christi Dickey, Community Development Coordinator 
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